
 
 
 
 
 
 
A friendly reminder that residents should not put leaves into the gutters. 
 
The City of Caro’s Department of Public Works (DPW) will be picking up leaves according to 
zones.  Leaves will be picked up in the Spring and Fall only. Leaves will be picked up until snow 
is on the ground.   
 
  Leaf Pick Up Preparation 
 
Residents should rake their leaves into curb. No other debris should be included in the piles such 
as rocks, grass clippings or sticks.   
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